CAVE
PHOTOGRAPHY
WORKSHOP

B OCTOBER 22 & 23,2008 (8

AT
CARLSBAD CAVERNS
NATIONAL PARK

As part of the week long events leading up to the Dedication Ceremony
on October 25th for the newly rebuilt Visitor Center, Carlsbad Caverns
National Park is pleased to offer a two day Cave Photography Workshop on
October 22nd & 23rd, 2008. Join cave photographer Peter Jones
of Shot inthe Dark Cave Photography for this beginner - intermediate
level workshop and learn how to take better photographs on your visits
to Carlsbad Cavern.

If you have found your photographs of Carlsbad to be less than what
you had hoped for, this is the perfect workshop for you.

The class will begin from the (under) ground up on the basics of
digital photography and how to get the most out of your camera.
You will need your camera, a tripod and a willingness to learn.

The fee for the two day class is $200. Class is limited to 12 participants.
Early registration is strongly recommended as the class is expected to
fill up quickly.

For more information, speak with a representative at the

bookstore in the Visitors Center for registration information.
(575)785-2484



